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Missing Atchison Teen Found Safe
(KAIR)--A missing Atchison teen has been located safely.

That word from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson Tuesday afternoon.

16-year-old Andrew Sinclair became the focus of a search after he disappeared
last weekend.

The case went viral after the Kansas Missing and Unsolved Facebook page posted
a missing poster outlining the details of Sinclair's disappearance.

He had apparently accepted a ride to the south side of Saint Joseph Sunday
morning, where he began a trek that Wilson says ended with his recovery in
Kansas City.

According to initial reports, Sinclair was in the possession of a bicycle at the time
he was dropped off at a Saint Joseph convenience store.

There's no immediate official word regarding what led Sinclair to leave home.
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